
Youth Well-Being Parent Series
Gender & Sexual Diversity (for Parents)

Save the date:
April 25th, 2024 at 7pm in the newly renovated CCHS theatre for our ongoing parent
education session series. Explore LGBTQ2S+ terminology and challenges faced by

LGBTQ2S+ youth. Address caregiver concerns and learn supportive strategies. Led by
Town of Canmore's Youth/Teen Family Support Worker Alida Kelly.

The sessions will be held at the CCHS Theatre from 7 to 9pm each evening, and
conclude with a question and answer session. Light refreshments will be provided. No

RSVP is required. All Parents Welcome.


